
LOCAL BOARD OF CANVASSERS – February 16, 2021 
A meeting of the Local Board of Canvassers began at 8:00 p.m. at the Town Hall on Tuesday, 
February 16, 2021, to canvass the Spring Primary.  Election Inspectors/Canvassers present were 
Becky Lumsden, Robin Palin and Patti Roberts.  Others present Janet Krueger, town clerk.  A total of 
32 votes were cast and 32 voters voted, of which 4 were absentee.   
 
Results for the Town of St. Croix Falls were: 
State Superintendent of Public Instruction:  Jill Underly – 6; Deborah Kerr – 17; Steve Krull – 0; 
Shandowlyon Shawn Hendricks-Williams – 4; Troy Gunderson – 2; Joe Fenrick – 0; and Sheila 
Briggs – 3 
 
With completion of counting votes cast, the local and municipal board of canvassers adjourned at 
8:30 p.m. 
 
Minutes respectfully submitted by Janet Krueger, Town Clerk 


